
 

On behalf of the following researchers from the  
University of Adelaide 

Dr Anthony Nicholson & Ms Priscila Oliveira Martins 

 
You are invited to participate in a 

 
Survey on Anaesthesia and Pain 

Management for Dogs and Cats as 
Practiced by Veterinarians in Australia 

 
 

Over the past 10 to 15 years a number of new anaesthetic and analgesic drugs and 
techniques have been introduced into small animal veterinary practice. 

It is the aim of this survey to assess how widely these new methods have been 
accepted by veterinarians throughout Australia. Therefore we are 
asking for your support in responding to this request for your 
input into this survey.  

It is estimated that it take up about 20 minutes of your time and as 
an inducement we are offering a reward of a Apple iPad Air or 
equivalent to one lucky random participant.  

 
To participate, please follow this weblink: Survey on Anaesthesia & Analgesia  

(or go to https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Anaesthesia_Survey)  

where full details are available. 
 

This survey is being conducted through the School of Animal and Veterinary 
Sciences (SAVS) at the University of Adelaide. It has approval from the University 
of Adelaide Human Research Ethics Committee, approval number H-2016-186.  

If you have questions regarding this survey please contact: Dr Anthony Nicholson at 
the SAVS - anthony.nicholson@adelaide.edu.au 

 
 

We look forward to your participation in this survey and thank you in advance for 
supporting our effort to better understand contemporary small animal 

anaesthesia and analgesia. 
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